Resolution of Recognition

WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of the educational program, and;


WHEREAS, a major indication of such excellence is awards and honors earned by the students, staff and schools of the school system, and;


WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board;


BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education does hereby recognize the achievements of the following students and staff:


 North Hardin High School Teacher BRIAN FROEDGE was one of three winners chosen to participate in the National Band Association International Conducting Symposium held this past April in Rome, Italy.


The Kentucky High School Journalism Association presented the following awards to the Central Hardin High School Central Times staff members in April: KENDRA PIERCE, 1st Place in Column Writing and NATALIE DOOGS, 2nd Place in Two-Page Design. Central Hardin’s Yearbook staff placed first in the Best Overall Yearbook category at the same competition. Members of the yearbook staff include: JENNA ALLEN, ALICIA CANADA, KATELAN CRABTREE and RACHEL RUEHLING.


North Hardin High School student COLT WOLFE received 3rd place at the State FBLA Conference in Louisville in FBLA Principles and Procedures.  

At the KHSJA state conference, the North Hardin High School Trojan Triumph newspaper staff placed 2nd in overall coverage in the state.  STAESHE COLLINS won 1st place for one-page design and CLARICE BAILEY won 2nd place in the state for advertising.  At the same KHSJA state conference, the North Hardin Yearbook staff won 1st place in the state for yearbook photography and 2nd place in Advertising.  North Hardin’s yearbook editor is ANGELICA MASERO, and the advertising editor, KRISTIN LOESER.


Two East Hardin Middle School students were awarded at the Kentucky High School Speech League State Tournament this year. The duo of HUNTER SMITH and JENNIFER LYNCH placed third in the improvisational duo category. 


Three students have won four awards in the 2006 High School Journalism Contest sponsored by the Kentucky Professional Communicators, the state affiliate of the National Federation of Press Women. They are JENNIFER KISSELBAUGH, 1st place, Column writing; BRITTANIE WARE, 2nd place, cartooning; MEGAN BERES, 2nd place, Feature story; and Megan Beres, 2nd place, opinion writing.  


LAURA BETH HAYES, Lakewood Elementary School Music Teacher & Writing Leader has received the Campbellsville Excellence on Teaching Award.  


North Hardin High School students AMY EDWARDS and LINDSAY SNYDER were named Governor’s Scholars and GREG NEBLETT will be attending the Governor’s School for the Arts. 


CHRISTINE BOVEE, a North Hardin High School Senior, and BUFFY MCCORMICK, a Central Hardin High School Senior, for producing a first place PSA video entry in the Reel School Public Service Announcement Video Competition. The two were recognized at the KY Teachers Learning Conference in Louisville. Their PSA also took second place honors recently at the KY Journalism and Broadcast Conference.  The winning PSA featured an Internet Safety Awareness theme for young adults and children.   


At the 2006 Mark of Excellence Awards at West Kentucky University, Central Hardin High School Student AUSTIN BROWN won Best Feature Story and North Hardin High School student VANDRICK PARKER won Best Videography.


Central Hardin High School student JOSEPH MACIUBA was named a Louisville Courier-Journal Academic All-State member. Only five students in Kentucky were selected for this honor.


TAYLOR BROOKS, a 3rd grade student at Lakewood Elementary Schools, received 3rd place in grades 3-5 in the KY Association of School Administrators Student Writing Contest – Extreme Inspiration.
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